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Collision between ro-ro freight ferry Petunia Seaways and historic motor
launch Peggotty on the River Humber.

MAIB's report on the investigation of the collision between the ro-ro freight
ferry Petunia Seaways and the historic motor launch Peggotty on the River
Humber, UK on 19 May 2016 is now published.

The report contains details of what happened and the subsequent actions
taken.
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